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13.07.21 
 
Dear parents,  
 
Thank you for supporting your child this year through their homework and home learning tasks.  In 
order to continue this support between home and school please find below information regarding 
resources you can chose to access during the Summer holidays:  
 

• It is really important that children continue to read as much as possible, therefore, your child 
will bring home six reading books, one for each week of the holidays. There are a range of 
questions and activities provided in the back of each book, which are really useful for helping 
to support your child’s understanding of the text.  Please keep the books together in the pack 
and return them as a full set in September.   

 

• Information has been provided on Seesaw regarding the Leeds Library Summer Reading 
Challenge ‘Calling all Wild Readers’. This is a great way to encourage children to read a wide 
range of books.  

 

• Children will also bring home the statutory spelling list for their year group or flashcards of key 
words and phonics sounds.  

 

• Please ensure your child continues to access TT Rockstars, where there will be regular 
competitions scheduled over the Summer. It is really important that children have a strong, 
confident knowledge of the times tables facts.   

 

• The Government established Oak National Academy have created a wide range of free 
Summer learning support resources. These resources cover a range of subject areas 
including English, Maths and Science and include video clips and downloadable resources. 
The video clips are created by experienced teachers and provide clear explanations of the 
main objectives and key skills for each subject area.   
https://www.thenational.academy/summer-learning-support   

 

• The school website has a range of resources and website links on each class page and the 
subject pages.  

 
The classes on Seesaw and Tapestry are changed over the Summer so please don’t send work via 
these platforms as it will not be accessed by class teachers.  New classes will be established in 
September.   
 
Please note this work is optional as we know how important it is that children have a rest and pursue 
other non-academic activities over the Summer.   
 
Thank you for your continued support  

 

Miss Grayston  

 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
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